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Science in Y2
Children in Y2 have been 
investigating materials in 
science this week. They looked 
at the scientist Charles 
Macintosh, who was a Scottish 
chemist and the inventor of 
waterproof fabric. The children 
took their learning further by 
exploring modern discoveries 
within the theme of materials.

Fantastic Walking 
This week’s assemblies have been focussed upon 
introducing our children to ‘Fantastic Walking’ 
expectations. In order for our children to feel happy, 
calm and safe around school, we have shared a few simple 
rules for our children and staff to follow. Children as 
young as reception have taken on the challenge and are 
eager to display respect towards others. Here is an 
example of the posters we have around school. Well done 
to our children for modelling calm and respectful 
behaviours. Keep it up!

Support wanted for our Classroom Reading Areas!
As part of developing a love of reading at Rivelin, Miss 
Spenser, our School Environment Lead, is asking for 
kind donations of lamps, neutral toned cushions, 
blankets and fake foliage/plants that could be used to 
enhance our classroom reading areas. We want to 
make our reading areas inviting and cosy, so if you 
have any of these unwanted items, please bring them 
to the school office. We will be very grateful!

World Book Day is coming! Thursday 7th March
We’re looking forward to celebrating a love of 
reading next week, with many exciting things in 
store for our children. Mrs Horbury will be leading 
a whole school assembly during the morning to 
announce our costume winners. I can’t wait to meet 
the book characters when they arrive!


